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crrv OF J.ONESBORO P.O. BOX 1845 CHANGE ORDER NO. 2 
JONESBORO, AR 72403 

PO NUMBER DATE PREPARED PROJECT NAME 

38645 4/20/2009 Washington and Bridge Intersection Improv 

NAME AND ADDRESS OF CONTRACTOR 

Cameron Construction Company, Inc. 

P.O. Box 1492, Jonesboro, AR 72403 
DESCRIPTION OF WORK INCLUDED IN CONTRACT 

A. Increase in plan quantity 

B. Increase in contract time 

CHANGES ORDERED AND REASON ORDERED (list Individual Changes as A, B, C, D, etc.) 

A. Plan quantity was estimated and field conditions necessitated a slight increase in plan quantity 

B. Increase in time due to traffic signal equipment delays and working during the winter months which 

are not condusive to road construction - New completion date - April 29, 2009 

Contract Bid Original 

Changes Item Estimated 

No. Quantity 

A. Add 22 28 

B. 

IC. 

iD. 

IE. 

Contract
 

Unit
 

Price
 

$ 100.00 

Original Contract Amount 
I 

I Previously Approved Change Orders 
I 
I 

This Change Order 

New Contract Amount 

Contract time increased by 14 

Revised
 

Estimated
 

Quantity
 

30.5 

TOTAL 

$ 234,501.00 

$ (12.60) 

$ 250.00 

$ 234,738.40 

Negotiated
 

C.O. Unit
 

Price
 

$ 100.00
 

days. New contract 

THIS AGREEMENT SUBJECT TO ALL ORIGINAL CONTRACT PROVISIONS 
L-_. _____ 

~-

Original 

Estimated 

Revised 

Estimated 

Cost Cost 

$ 2,800.00 $ 3,050.00 

$ 2,800.00 $ 3,050.00 

Overrun 

74 days. 

~ -
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Construction Company, Inc.
 
1721 Dan Avenue P.O. Box 1492 Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403 
Business (870) 932-1306 Fax (870) 932-1554 

April 21, 2009 

Brent Watkins, P.E. 
Assistant City Engineer 
City of Jonesboro, AR 
307VineSt· 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

RE:City of Jonesboro - 2008:2.9 
Washington Avenue and Bridge Street Intersection Improvements 

Dear B.rent: 

In respons@ to your letter of April 15, 2009, we plan to have the contract substantially complete by April 
30th 

• We are planning to pave Bridge Street this Thursday, then complete the striping and install the 
remaining traffic loop. We have been delayed an this project because of poor weather conditions and 
delays with the signal subcontractor's equipment. Our records show that there have been 22 days of 
precipitation during the contract which does not include any days where the jobsite conditions were too 
wet to progress the job. As you will r@call, the start of this project was delayed due to the utility 
relocations, which made the progress of our work more difficult due to the weather conditions during 
this time of year. 

Thank you for your consideratIon of this matter. 

Marvin Day, P.E. 
Project Manager 


